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THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

School of Engineering
Office of the Dean

4010 Learned Hall. Lawrence. Kansas 66045
913 864-3881

January 10, 1980

Mr. G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Operations and

Nuclear Support Branch
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
6]l Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

Re: Docket No. 50-148/79-02
Dear Mr. Madsen:

After consultation with Dr. Russell Mesler I wish to reply to your
letter of December 20 referring to an inspection of our facilities.

The corrective step which has been taken was to submit the change
to the new linear amplifier to our Nuclear Reactor Committee for review.
The result of this step was that the review was completed October 31,
1979.

To avoid further violations, the administrative responsibilities
of the Nuclear Reactor Committee will be discussed at the next committee
mee tin g .

The date full compliance was achieved was October 31, 1979.

Sincerely ,

,

Dasid C. Kraft
Dean
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